
 

 

Thursday 8th July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Classes 2021-2022 
 
 

We look forward to next year as the children move up to their new year group. 
The children will take part in transition afternoons where possible to ensure they 
have a chance to spend time with their new teacher and in their new classroom.  
 
Please see your child’s new class below: 

 

 

Staffing  2021-2022 

Year 
Group 

New Class 
Sept 2021 

Current Class Teacher Support Staff 

Reception Sunshine N/A Ms Sutton Ms Demetriou 

Year 1 
 
 

Ash Moonbeam Ms Patel 
Ms Ishmail  

Ms Ligia (1:1) 

Ms Louise  

Oak Sunshine Ms Shahad  Ms Robina 
(1:1) 

Year 2 
 
 

Maple Ash Ms Beyene Ms Haynes  

Palm Oak Ms Cater  Ms Raz 

Year 3 Cedar Palm Ms Maher  Ms Tanya 
Ms Francis 
 

Elm Maple Ms Faith  

Year 4  
 
 

Aspen Elm Ms Husbands  
Ms Raya 

 
Debra Seale 
(1:1) 

Teak Cedar Ms Cece Ms Enyonam  
Ms Rebekkah 
Figures (1:1) 

Year 5 Chestnut Teak Ms Atkins Ms McLeod 
 

Juniper Aspen Ms St Cyr Ms Barbara  

Year 6 Bonsai Chestnut Ms Francis  
 

Ms Rosemary 
(1-1)  
Mr Harvey  

Willow Juniper Ms Smith Ms Shahina 

 

 

 



 

 

Sports Week (beginning 5th July) 

 
 
 
 
A big thank you to Mr Josh and Mr Dan for all their hard work with 
sports week which took place during PE lessons. The children have 
enjoyed it and were in great spirits. Even the rain didn’t stop 
them!! Photos will be shared to the school website. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
COVID Guidance in Schools 
 

 
This week, we saw some changes to the guidance published by the 
government in regards to schools and bubble systems.  
 
Until the 19th July, we should continue to follow all guidelines and be 
vigilant with our hand washing and social distancing. Parents who need 
to visit the school office, must wear a mask at all times, unless exempt.  

 
Sports for Schools 

After our inspirational visit from top GB athlete Peter Bakare last week, 
pupils have been busy raising money through sponsored fitness. Thank 
you to all those pupils who took part. So far, we have raised an amazing 
£1,675.95 across both sites! This money will go towards funding PE 
equipment in our school. 

 
England Euro 2020 
 

England are through to the Euro 2020 Finals!! It was great to see the 
whole country celebrating and something positive for us and the children 
to enjoy! The final takes place on Sunday 11th July and the area will be 
very busy. Enjoy the match and stay safe!  
 
 
  

Sickle Cell Awareness 

World Sickle Cell Day Fundraising 

Last Friday we celebrated Sickle Cell Awareness Day by wearing Red. 

Overall, we raised £532.96 across both sites! Thank you for all your support! 

 

 
 



 

 

End of Year Graduation Arrangements for Year 6-GR  

 
The year 6 graduation production & ceremony  will take place on Thursday 22nd July. Pupils have worked 
exceptionally hard this year and this will be a great opportunity to celebrate their journey here at Leopold.  
A separate letter with detailed information will sent out to Year 6 parents tomorrow.   

 
Second Hand Uniform Sale 
 

Leopold will soon be hosting a 
second-hand uniform on site. 
School jumpers, cardigans, 
PE jumpers and other 
miscellaneous items will be 
available. Any unsold items 
will be donated to Sufra NW 
London. 

 
Music Lessons at Leopold  

At Leopold, we are very 

pleased to be able to offer 

small group and 1-1 lessons 

on a variety of different 

musical instruments with our 

visiting music tutors from Brent Music Service (BMS). 

There will be a choice of: drums, guitars, violin, 

keyboard, cello and piano (individual & pairs) 

A separate interest letter will be sent out tomorrow. Please return your interest form by Friday 16th July 

2021. The school will contact you if your child has been allocated a place by Friday 23rd July 2021. You 

will not be allocated a place should you have any outstanding debts on ParentPay. Payment must be made 

on ParentPay by Monday 6th September 2021 to confirm your place.  

COVID -19 Updates 

The Government has announced more details about step 4, the final stage of the roadmap, which is expected 

to start on 19 July. It is therefore vital that we continue to adhere to government guidance in term of good 

hygiene practice, mask wearing and social distancing. Please visit the following website for further 

information: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

To keep the school community safe; it is critical that families adhere to the follow guidance. 

Under no circumstance should you send your child to school: 

• If your child is symptomatic 

• If someone in your household is symptomatic 

• If you have been in contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID-19 

Highlights of the week   

 

Star of the week:  

R Moonbeam: Khalil & Maysan 

R Sunshine: Sebastian & Jasmie  

1 Oak: Malique & Anita 

1 Ash: James & Marwa  

2 Palm: Noah & Daria 

2 Maple: Malachi & Hajar 

3 Elm: Simon & Kaydee  

3 Cedar: Skandar & Amina 

4 Aspen: Mohammed & Hana 

4 Teak: Jaden & Parysa 

5 Juniper: Hyden & Courtney 

5 Chestnut: Ajub & Enna 

6 Bonsai: Ishak & Jadore 

6 Willow: Fabrizio & Amina 
 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus


 

 

Remember that if you, your child or anyone in your household have symptoms of COVID-19 and are awaiting the 
results of a test, do not send your children into school. Children must remain at home until the results of the test have 
been given.  

Before making the journey into school, you must stop and ask yourself these questions, do you, your child or anyone 
in your household have a new, continuous cough or a high temperature, or has a loss of, or change in, their normal 
sense of taste or smell (anosmia).  
 
If you answer YES to any of the above, you must not come to school.  You must call 111 for advice. 
 
If you child becomes unwell during the school day they will be sent home and are advised to follow the guidance for 
households with possible or confirmed coronavirus (COVID-19) infection.  
This sets out that they must: 
 • self-isolate for at least 10 days 
 • arrange to have a test to see if they have coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Ms Obinwanne 
Head of School  
 

  

  

 

 

              Dates 

• Last Day of School:  Friday 23rd July 

• September Return: Monday  6th 

September 2021 

 

 

 

Congratulations to year 4 Teak 

(98%) and Year 5 Chestnut (98%) 

with the highest attendance last 

week.  

 

Attendance 

 


